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Filed in District Court
State of Minnesdta

Nov 26 2024 / :

:

:
:

:

To Whom It May Concern: :
:

:

It is of our current medical opinion that ECT ts no longer indicated nor being
recommended as part of the treatment plan for David Russell. He is responding to the
current medication neuroleptic regimen, which will continued to be assessed for
response and aptimization of treatment. As a result of this clinical improvement, we are
writing to request that the Price-Shepard petition be dropped, case number 85-PR-24-46.

:

Sincerely,

Christine Stanson, MD
Medical Director, Inpatient Mental Health :

85-PR-24-46Electronically Served
11/26/2024 8:04 PM
Winona County, MN


